SHAN TSUTSUI



KEALI'I S. LOPEZ

CELIA C. SUZUKI LICENSING ADMINISTRATOR

BOARD OF NURSING

STATE OF HAWAII
PROFESSIONAL AND VOCATIONAL LICENSING DIVISION
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE AND CONSUMER AFFAIRS
P.O BOX 3469
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96801
www. hawaii.gov/dcca/pvl

November 18, 2013

Dr. Elizabeth Ojala, PhD, RN
Director of Nursing Programs
Chair Nursing and Allied Health Division
Hawaii Community College
200 West Kawili Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Dr. Ojala:

Re: Annual Report for the Period July 1, 2012 – June 30, 2013

At its November 7, 2013 meeting, the Education Committee ("Committee") reviewed your annual report for the period covering July 1, 2011 – June 30, 2012. The Committee will be recommending acceptance of your annual report to the Board of Nursing at their December 5, 2013 meeting.

The Committee will also be comparing your annual pass rate against the national annual pass rate for the above mentioned period at their January 9, 2014 meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (808) 586-2695 or email me at nursing@dcca.hawaii.gov.

Very truly yours,

Lee Ann Teshima Executive Officer